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Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

I am concerned about the lack of safeguards in the current legislation to protect against abuse of the 
vulnerable, as there is no psychiatric assessment requirement. This legislation does nothing to prevent the 
staggering numbers of suicide that occur in Queensland every year. People should have medical freedom 
when it comes to there health but not to turn the Doctor patient relationship from care giver to one that ends 
lives. This legislation does not respect the right to conscientious objection of organisations or doctors who 
must refer the patient to those who will carry out the euthanasia procedure and does not require specialists 
to assess each case. 

Sincerely,  
Mark Allen Vegar 
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